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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
Committee on the Rights of the Child and in continuation of our note No 58/11.01.2024 has
the honour to notify the following additional member of the Bulgarian Delegation for the
consideration of its combined Sixth and Seventh Periodic reports during the 95th Session of
the Committee on the Rights of the Child, scheduled to take place on Wednesday, 17 January
2024 from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m. and on Thursday, 18 January 2024 from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. in Palais
Wilson, Geneva:

- Ms. Natalia Miteva, Deputy Minister of Education and Science.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria would kindly request the issuance of an
access badge for the relevant UN premises to the aforementioned Member of the Bulgarian
Delegation.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Rights of the Child the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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